 
To: Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction
From: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee

Re: Consumer Sciences Minor Semester Conversion Proposals

Date: June 9, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences Subcommittee of the Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) met on Monday, Feb. 28 to review the semester conversion proposals for the Consumer Sciences Minor.  The proposals were unanimously approved contingent upon a few revisions to both proposals, which have since been addressed.  The minor has undergone a structural change, from a core of three courses with two elective courses, to a list of five required courses.  Also, a name change is being requested for the minor, from Consumer Services to Consumer Sciences.   A second review of the revised proposal has revealed a few additional issues that will need to be addressed.
· The PACER chart lists the conversion as minimal but with the name change this should be revised.

· The transition plan (item g) suggests that students will petition to have quarter electives count toward the semester minor, but it later states that students will receive credit for quarter coursework.   The transition plan might be revised to clarify the inclusion of quarter elective courses into the minor under semesters.
All other issues raised by the subcommittee have been addressed and so we submit the revised proposal to the full CCI recommending its approval (with the aforementioned contingencies).  If you have any questions about the revised proposal or the subcommittee’s comments, please let me know.

Thanks,

Jim Fredal

fredal.1@osu.edu
cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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